AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION TOWN OF AVON

Commissioners: Carl Fischer, Chairman | | | | 7 AM | 0: | | 4 Barbara Littlefield, Vice - Chairwoman Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

JUNE 20, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Carl Fischer, Barbara Littlefield, Stephen McCarthy present.

Minutes from the June 6th meeting were reviewed and accepted with amendments. Carol advised the Commissioners that she would like to retire by January 1st.

SUMMER PROGRAM

Jen will be updating the job descriptions for the SP councilors during the course of the program. Due to lack of communication between the town administrator and Park & Recreation board, we are unable to hire the SP councilors at the states minimum wage of \$11.00. So far there are 130 children signed up for the Summer Program.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Carl got an estimate from Childscape to purchase 2 picnic tables without shade structures for \$2,245.61. Carl also noted that we should start planning on adding another piece of Early Childhood style equipment to the Lundgren playground. If the equipment is purchased through Childscape they maintain the equipment for life. Barbara motioned that we purchased the 2 picnic tables only at this time. Stephen 2nd the motion with all members in favor. We can always add the shade structures in the future.

Nancy Cutts has offered to clean and plant Kim's garden at the Miller Tracy playground. Barbara motioned that Nancy be given an ok to work on the garden, Ben 2nd the motion, with all members in favor.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

Ben is going to create an event on Facebook for Family Movie Night which is August 5th. The event will start at 3:00 pm Noonan field. Ben is still working on lining up a food truck for family movie night.

FAMILY NIGHT AT THE PAWSOXS

Sign up's for the event will from 6-7 July 11th. Our meeting will start at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation

Carol Geary